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Dear All, 

 

 

 I hope everyone is keeping safe and well. 

 

I am writing to give a short update on the current status of OPDC's Local Plan 

Examination. 

 

It has been some time since I have written to everyone, as the OPDC Local 

Plan examination has been paused.   

 

OPDC have undertaken further work and have now submitted 

their Modifications to the Plan to the Inspector.  These can be found on 

the local plan webpage under Examination Documents. 

 

The Inspector has published an email response to OPDC's letter and post 

submission modifications.  The Inspector has also published his schedule of 

comments on the draft modifications.  

 

The next steps and a revised timeline can be found here. 

 

A main modifications public consultation will be undertaken after the Mayoral 

Elections, which would run for a minimum of 6 weeks in accordance with 

OPDC’s Statement of Community Involvement.  OPDC will then review 

representations made as part of the consultation.   

mailto:bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/opdc_post_submission_table_of_text_modifications_march_2021.pdf
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/organisations-we-work/old-oak-and-park-royal-development-corporation-opdc/get-involved-opdc/local-plan/submission-and-examination/examination-documents
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/id-35_correspondence_from_inspector_15th_march_2021.pdf
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/opdc-39_050321_planning_inspectors_email_correspondence_to_opdc.pdf
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/id-36_150321_planning_inspectors_schedule_of_comments.pdf
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/id-36_150321_planning_inspectors_schedule_of_comments.pdf
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/organisations-we-work/old-oak-and-park-royal-development-corporation-opdc/get-involved-opdc/local-plan/submission-and-examination/post-submission-modified-draft-local-plan
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They may respond to comments, and recommend any further 

modifications.  OPDC will then provide this information to the Inspector.  The 

Inspector will then decide if further public hearings are required and if so, when 

and how these hearings will be held. 

 

The Inspector is not inviting any further comments at this stage.  The 

next opportunity to comment will be the Main Modifications public consultation, 

if relevant to a modification that has been made to OPDC's Local Plan. 

 

If you have any queries about next steps please don't hesitate to contact me 

on the below contact details. 

 

As it has been some time since I have written to everyone, it would be helpful 

to know if you still wish to be included on my communications.  Please also let 

know if your contact details have changed. 

 

I will write again when I have any further updates to the progress of the 

examination.  

  

 

Kind Regards 

  

  

  

Charlotte Glancy 

 

Programme Officer  

 

C/O Banks Solutions  

80 Lavinia Way 

East Preston 

West Sussex 

BN16 1DD 

Tel: 01903 776601 

M: +447519 628064 

bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com 
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